
Police Academy

2500 Carlyle Avenue  •  Belleville, IL 62221-5899

800-222-5131, ext. 5396  •  (618) 235-2700, ext. 5396  •  Fax (618) 236-1094

E-mail: Van.Muschler@swic.edu    
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Applications and Registration Due – Friday, September 6, 2019
Class Begins – Monday, September 16, 2019
Application Process – Go to Academy Website.  www.swic.edu/pa
Click: Section Menu then 80 Hour Transition Course  
The Application, Indemnification Agreement Forms and Pre-Registration must be completed prior to the course. A copy of the officer/deputy’s proof of residency will also be required. The directions for Pre-Registration should be given to the officer/deputy to complete.  Each officer must complete the Southwestern Illinois College Pre-Registration process.  Proof of residency in most cases is a Driver’s License, however the address on the Driver’s license must match the address on the application and online Pre-Registration and must be dated 30 days prior to the start of the class.  If the Driver’s License does not match the address on your application and online registration please get it updated immediately.  A copy of the Driver’s License may be sent with the application or may be e-mailed to Carole.Presson@swic.edu. Fax copies of a Drivers License generally cannot be read.  In the past officers/deputies have had success by taking a picture with their phones and emailing. If the Drivers License does not meet the requirements above, contact us for a list of other documents which will be acceptable for proof of residency.
Email, mail or Fax Application and Indemnification forms to the Police Academy:

Southwestern Illinois College Police Academy

2500 Carlyle Avenue

Belleville, IL 62221

Phone: 618-222-5396 

Fax: 618-2361094

Email: Carole.Presson@swic.edu
Lodging and Meal Plan Info
Lodging for the Police Academy is at the Candlewood Suites in O’Fallon, Illinois.  The rate we receive is for double rooms, so in most cases your officer/deputy will have a roommate. If your officer or deputy makes other arrangements, the housing cost may not be reimbursed by the Training Board. All rooms will be non-smoking.  No changes can be made to room assignments without the prior approval of the Police Academy. The academy staff will automatically be making the room reservations for officers and deputies enrolled in the 80 Hour Transition Course.  Reservations will run from Sunday evening, with check in time 3:00 pm, until Friday morning, with check out time 11:00 am.  Directions to the Candlewood Suites are enclosed.  
The meal plan includes 3 meals a day, breakfast, lunch, and dinner and DOES NOT include snacks or drinks between meals.  The cost for lodging and meals during the session is included in your billing from the college. The total cost for tuition, lodging, and meals is $1190 for each officer/deputy. 
Sincerely,
Van Muschler, Director
